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Dear Year 11 Parent and Carers 

Year 11 Prom  

It was lovely to see the Year 11 students enjoying themselves during yesterday’s Celebration Day and there are 
some great pictures on the Beaminster School Facebook page for you to look at.    

To formally mark the end of students’ time at Beaminster School and to celebrate their successes and 
achievements, this year’s Year 11 Prom will take place on Wednesday 3rd July 2024 at Haselbury Mill, Haselbury 
Plucknett near Crewkerne. 

Students are responsible for arranging their own transport to the Prom and usually start to arrive around 7pm for 
photographs to be taken as they arrive.   

A whole group photograph will be taken and students should then be ready to sit down for their meal at 8pm. 
Students must be collected promptly from the Prom at 11pm please. 

This is a ticket only, formal school event.  The ticket purchased is for the student named only.  Regrettably, ex-
students and plus one’s are not permitted to attend this event. 

Mr Haigh and two Sixth Form students will be on site to photograph the event. They will take photographs of 
students arriving and throughout the evening. They will set a studio up in the loft of the barn and individual tables 
will be invited up for individual/group photographs. These photographs will then be available to purchase from the 
following secure website or by scanning the QR code below.  A 20% early bird discount has been activated, which 
applies to purchases made within 1 week of the gallery going live, you will be notified when they are available.  

Proceeds from the photographs will support the Art and Media Departments at Beaminster School.  

https://paulhaighphotography.pic-time.com/-beaminsterschoolprom2024/register 

 

Many thanks and we look forward a wonderful evening of celebration. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J See 
Director of Learning and Achievement KS4  
 

https://paulhaighphotography.pic-time.com/-beaminsterschoolprom2024/register

